
Mutual Extension of the Retail Memorandum of Understanding 
Between the United States Postal Service 

And the 
American Postal Workers Union, AFL-CIO 

The parties agree that the "Retail" Memorandum of Understanding (MOU) contained on page 337 of the 
2015-2018 Collective Bargaining Agreement will be extended until the end of the contract term, 
September 20, 2018. 
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Vice President Labor Relations 
United States Postal Service 
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Mark Dimondstein 
President 
American Postal Workers Union, AFL-CIO 
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